

Department of Employee Relations

Tom Barrett

Mayor

Maria Monteagudo

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Director

Troy M. Hamblin

November 12, 2007

To the Honorable, The Common Council City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 201

RE: Revisions to Salary Ordinance to Implement Changes in Management Pay Plan

Dear Council Members,

I request that a file be opened related to revisions in the Salary Ordinance to implement changes in the Management Pay Plan.

Sincerely,

Maria Monteagudo

Employee Relations Director